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I have also spoken with many volunteers at this station who are fully supportive of the reforms and 
understand the need for changes. Sunbury volunteers know and understand the reforms are a good thing for 
the station and the community they help protect. Many of the volunteers at Sunbury have told me that the 
thought of leaving the brigade or not being available for surge capacity is rubbish, they are here for the 
community. We have spoken about what the changes will mean between the staff and volunteers and we all 
believe it will be down to individuals and the attitude they take as to whether the reform works or not. 
 
I have been amazed at the amount of noise being made by brigades who are not part of the integrated model 
and the amount of hysteria they are creating around this reform. Many of the brigades making the most 
noise have never or very rarely work with staff yet they are apparently so greatly affected by these changes! 
 
I believe the volunteers at the integrated stations have a greater understanding of the changes and should be 
consulted by the committee before any other brigades, especially brigades who do not work along side staff. 
 
I will not enter into the presumptive legislation debate as I feel 99% of people are on board and know that 
this is a good thing for all involved. 
 
So finally I hope you will support the reforms and help in making a huge change to our fire services and 
help protect the staff who commit to helping others in their time of need. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
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